
 F20 Recommendations for the Implementation of a No-Cost Designation in Course 
Schedules 
Resolved, That the Academic Senate for California Community Colleges recommend that 
colleges implement both of the following: 

1.    a no-cost designation for course sections that require a text but no-cost is passed on to 
students, and 

2.    a separate designation to recognize those courses that do not require a text and, have 
no associated costs for instructional resources; 

Resolved, That the Academic Senate for California Community Colleges recommend that the 
no-cost designation be used to recognize those sections that use digital resources (consistent with 
SB 1359[Block, 2016]) and those sections that require a text yet are “no-cost” due to something 
other than a digital alternative; 

Resolved, That the Academic Senate for California Community Colleges recommend integration 
of identification of a course section as being no-cost into the existing textbook selection process; 
and 

Resolved, That the Academic Senate for California Community Colleges provide additional 
guidance and resources related to SB 1359 (Block, 2016) no later than the Fall 2021 Plenary. 

Contact: Michelle Pilati, Faculty Coordinator ASCCC Open Educational Resources Initiative 
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